
 
 

   OPEN HOUSE  for  
        PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS  

 
    310 Cony Rd. Augusta, ME 04330 

 

We are excited to invite you to our Open House at Maine Arts Academy! Join us for an engaging 
afternoon where you can explore our vibrant community and discover what makes our academy 
a unique place for your child’s artistic and academic growth. 

Event Dates:​
​
February 20th, 2025 - (6:00-7:00 pm)- Rescheduled from the 6th due to inclement weather                               
March 5th, 2025 - (6:00-7:00 pm)  ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
April 3nd, 2025  - (6:00-7:00 pm)  

During the Open House, you’ll have the chance to: 

●​ Take a guided tour of our facilities 
●​ Learn more about our programs and curriculum 
●​ Ask questions and share your thoughts in an informal setting 

We believe that a strong partnership between families and our school is key to nurturing our 
students’ passions and talents. This event is a wonderful opportunity for you to see firsthand 
how we support our students in their artistic endeavors and academic pursuits. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Maine Arts Academy and sharing our love for the arts!​
​
For any questions, please reach out to the Admissions Coordinator, Parker Maes at 
pmaes@maineartsacademy.org or by calling 207-480-7917 Ext. 4219​
​
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